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Memo regarding composition of the board august 2019
To:	 The board of the WAEH
From:	 Advisor to the board
Date:	2 September 2019
Introduction
This memo is written to give an update about the existing composition of the board by August 2019. 
This memo is about the decision about the chair and about the choice when do we take action about the election of new board members.
Chair
We discussed this in June. The proposal is that Anders takes the chair role in 2020 and gives the chair role to the next board member in 2021 when we have our meeting in Stockholm. If any other candidate wants to go for the chair role, please respond to Maaike or Wim before September 17.
A bigger and a more diverse board/ New board members
The board agreed to expand the board to 12 board members in total. We have appointed 3 new board members in 2019 (see the attached file). If Rutnin Eye Hospital steps down we have 2 vacancies. The proposal is that the board member committee thinks about candidates for these vacancies as soon as we know what kind of board members will fill in the seats of Aravind, Rotterdam and Melbourne. We then have a better view of the competences of the total board and how this connects with the profile.
The proposal is that we have a discussion around this point in San Francisco.
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